Director:

Dr. A. ARONSTAM, D.M., F.R.C.Path.

TRELOAR HAEMOPHILIA CENTRE

Lord Mayor Treloar College

Holybourne Alton

AA/SAR 3rd November 1982 Telephone No. Alton 88415

Mrs. M.I. Britten, Research Assistant, The Royal Free Hospital, Pond Street, LONDON NW3 2QG.

Dear Peggy,

Re: GRO-A

Your letter to Dr. Wassef about GRO-A regarding his bleeding episodes has been passed on to me. I am sorry for the confusion but we are having some problems with passing on the records of 50 boys to their home centres three times a year. We put a lot of effort into this, but I suspect that a lot of what we pass on goes unread.

I am sorry that the last records on GRO-A were not dated. They were in fact those of the summer term 1982 and the first dose should really be 1104 units. Incidentally, Interhem is the name we give to the Intermediate Purity made by Travenol.

We had stopped recording all the batch numbers of the transfusions because of the enormous amount of work this entailed for all our boys three times a year. However, if you specifically want this, we will forward those numbers to you regularly. I enclose the recent batch numbers.

Kind regards. Yours sincerely,

GRO-C

A.Aronstam
Consultant Haematologist.

ENC.